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I strongly oppose this bill. I have been voting by mail in California and Oregon for 

almost 20 years. It is safe, easy, and allows me to research the candidates and ballot 

measures on my own time. The case for repealing this system is based on extremely 

faulty logic and bad math. Fraud is virtually nonexistent. Please protect our right to 

vote. 


